
       

 

 

December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Year 13 Mock AS Examinations: Monday 9 December – Tuesday 17 December 

 

The Key Stage 5 examination timetable has been issued to all students via their Form tutor and a 

copy can be accessed via the College website. During the examination period, Year 13 students 

need only attend school to sit their examination papers. Otherwise they are permitted to study at 

home.  For those wishing to study in school, the College Library will be available. Classes will 

resume as per normal for the remaining days of term, Wednesday 18 December and Thursday 19 

December.  Our Senior Prize Ceremony will take place at 11am on Friday 20 December and only 

prize winners should attend. 

 

Those pupils studying subjects in partner schools, should see me for arrangements about these 

examinations. 

 

Pupils must ensure that they are punctual for all examinations and that they adhere to uniform and 

all other regulations. 

 

School recommences on Tuesday 7 January 2020.  I want to thank you for your support during 

this busy first term and wish you a happy and peaceful Christmas and every best wish for 2020! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs S. Rayot 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

 


